
 

 

 

AGENDA ACTION ITEM 
 

 

DATE: 2025-06-09 
 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 
 

FROM: Darryl Johnson, Public Works Director 

ITEM TITLE: Action Item – Landfill Bound Waste Haul Memorandum of Understanding with East 

  Idaho Solid Waste District 
 

Summary: 
RAD’s haul contract to Circular Butte Landfill will expire on 6/30.  Public Works/Solid Waste has been 

working with The East Idaho Solid Waste District to resume haul efforts for the County until the new 

solid waste facility opens later this year.  The East Idaho Regional Solid Waste District (EIRSWD) Board 

has approved hauling for Teton County at a flat rate of $2.74/mile.  EIRSWD has prepared the attached 

Agreement .  This will be a temporary agreement between Teton County and EIRSWD as we transition to 

the new landfill.  Haul rates will be re-established once the new solid waste facility in Newdale is online.   

 

 

Fiscal Impact: 
Round trip to CB Landfill is approximately 200 miles.  A 20+ ton load will cost the County approximately 

$548 per truck under this contract.  Haul Cost per trip under the current contract has never been less than 

$1,000.  

 

Attachments: 
EIRSWD Memorandum of Understanding 

 

 

SUGGESTED MOTION:  

Approve the Memorandum of Understanding between Teton County, Idaho and Eastern Idaho 

Regional Solid Waste District for hauling landfill bound material to Circular Butte for the cost of 

$2.74 per mile. 


